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Dear Sisters,

As promised during our video conference last weekend, we are sending you the material for the process
towards the Special Chapter 2021 - Catching the Dreams.  Please take the time to read the letter from the
General Council and Dream Catcher Team as well as the background resource materials they have
provided.

From November 19 through December 17, we are asking that you engage in personal reflection. During
this first phase of Step 1, you are not required to produce any written response to the questions that are
posed.

The questions for Personal Reflection appear on page 10 of the document.

 

 

In early December, we will be sending some guidelines for your group discussions.  A variety of groups
will have time to meet in person or virtually from mid-January through mid-March 2019. The four
questions for this second phase appear on p.11 of the document. The Dream Catcher Team are hoping that
groups will write a one-page response to each of these questions. Responses are due by March 31, 2019.

For those who wish, we have also attached to the e-mail a short tutorial on accessing information on
rscjinternational.org

May the Spirit provide wind for our sails as together we embark on this new journey.

 

http://rscjinternational.org/

